EUREKA LODGE No. 652

B. P. Q. E.

445 HERRICK AVENUE, EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95503
LODGE OFFICE 442-6652

April 28, 2020

To Our Members:

Due to orders from our Governor, as all of you know, the Lodge has been closed for over
six weeks. During this period of time, however, maintenance projects have been ongoing. The
Library has been relocated, and the old room has been converted into office space for the
Bookkeeper, Bar, and Kitchen managers. The Secretary and Treasurers Office has been upgraded.

During The closure, and with the lack of foot traffic, the carpets have been cleaned and the floors
highly polished. The bar has been completely cleaned, as well as the kitchen. Many hours of work
has gone into upgrading the RV Park.

I cannot thank all of the volunteers enough. There have been many inquiries as to when we will
be able to reopen. It will be as quickly as we receive the green light and instructions as to what
can and cannot be done during our operation.

Stay Healthy.
Fraternally Yours,
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Kathy Payne
Exalted Ruler




